
From: Rodica Vlagioiu  

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 6:03 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz 
<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: SRPRS.19.171 - Pedestrian Crossing Improvements on Clarissa- Residents Support  

Good evening,  

My husband and I are residents of 32 Clarissa Drive for almost 17 years, and I take this 
opportunity to express my thanks for the tremendous work you do on our behalf. 

Unfortunately we are unable to attend the meeting, however my husband and I express strongly 
our support for a public safety initiative presented as Agenda item 11.18 at the meeting of 
Committee of the Whole on Wednesday, December 4, 2019.  

Reasons -there is a significant increase in the traffic on Clarissa in the last 5/7 years. The traffic 
has notable increased since the new condo developments in the area. Also the pedestrian walk 
area would make a safer cross for everyone, however we see a major, major safety initiative  for 
seniors and children.   

We are in favour of the recommendation as per document presented: 

Excerpt from the documentation - ” 

“ Recommendation(s): 

a) That the pavement markings, signage and crossing improvements recommended in staff 
report SRPRS.19.171 for Clarissa Drive (between Yonge Street and Weldrick Road East), be 
approved;”  

Best regards, 

Rodica and Andi Vlagioiu 

  



From: Rodica Vlagioiu  

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 6:23 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz 
<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Re: SRPRS.19.171 - Pedestrian Crossing Improvements on Clarissa- Residents 
Support  

Good evening again, 

I forgot to mention the other reason we are in favour of the initiative.  

I personally, in the past helped a gentlemen with impaired vision to cross the street from the 
North side of Clarissa to the South of Clarissa where the pedestrian walk might be in the future.  

I am certain many Clarissa residents as well as the neighbourhood residents visiting the plaza 
would greatly appreciate the initiative for a safety crossover.   

Thank you again, 

Rodica Vlagioiu     
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